
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jolaine Moreland <jmoreland@greenhills.org>
Date: Thu, Aug 20, 2020 at 11:55 AM
Subject: Aide position
To: Lydia Furnari <lfurnari@greenhills.org>

Good  afternoon Dr. Furnari,

Sorry for the late notice and any inconvenience this may cause, but unfortunately I will not be able to keep my aide position
this year. I am unable to find childcare for my children. If there is any availability or need for my assistance online I would love
to help and would welcome the position. I was really hoping that things would be better for I truly enjoyed working at the
school and my time with the children. Thank you for the opportunity. I hope you enjoy the last days of summer.

Kindly,

Jolaine Moreland
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